
 

 
School Shop Procedures ² following Covid Secure Guidance 

 
This year, to ensure we maintain the Health & Safety of all our customers during the Coronavirus 

Pandemic we are putting in place the following procedures that are in line with current government 

guidance. These must be followed to ensure the safety of all those who use and work in the School Shop. 

Failure to follow them could result in the spread of the virus and enforcement action by the relevant 

authorities.   

 

 This year the changing rooms will not be in use as per Government Guidance. Parents are asked 

to provide approximate sizes for each garment and email them to schoolshop@bromsgrove-

school.co.uk  prior to attending your pre-booked slot. To help with home measuring please see 

the Schoolblazer website for advice, https://www.schoolblazer.com/how-to-measure. This will 
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